
THE QUAKER QUILL

JUNE 2025JUNE 2025

Details Inside:
Pastor's Note....                 Page 2
News  & Events                  Pages 3-5
Meals on Wheels
Birthday Boxes                   Page 6
Youth Sunday                     Page 7   
Le Compte Choir Fund     Page 8             
Memorials                           Page 9
Calendar                              Page 10

THE NEWSLETTER OF QUAKER MEMORIAL PRESBYTERIAN 



A Word From Our Pastor
Grace and Peace to You!

  

The Spirit is on the move…the wind and fire that showed up on that first Pentecost is still at
work today. We will celebrate Pentecost on June 8th in worship and with a Birthday Picnic
after worship! Please be sure to sign up if you plan to attend the picnic so the Discipleship
Committee can prepare enough food for everyone. To make the day a lot more
celebratory everyone is invited to come early for worship to create their own festive party
hat, headband or lapel pin…the craft tables will be set up in the Narthex! Don’t be late! 

For the next several Sundays we are going to hear from our Mission Partners in Worship.
These Spotlights on Mission will highlight the work we share in our greater Lynchburg
community. In June we will hear from Interfaith Outreach, The Free Clinic and Miriam’s
House.

Finally, thank you to everyone for the grace and prayers as we traveled to Mississippi for
my uncle Royce Hawkins’ funeral. 

Love and Light,
Anghaarad

The Welcome Table Potluck dinner & Hymn Sing
will not meet during the summer to give the fine
folks that organize this event every month some
time off. We will resume with the dinners &
singing in September. 



 Coffee with the Pastor
Join Anghaarad for coffee at The Bagel & I at 20584 Timberlake Road on
Monday, June 9 from 10 am to noon. Come for a cup of coffee, tea or even
breakfast and great conversation…this is a wonderfully relaxing time for all
members of Quaker and friends.  

This month Lunch Bunch will head to Lori's Italian Grill in the Cavalier Square Center in
Forest. Join us on Wednesday, June 18 at 11:30 am. We will need to give a final head count to
the restaurant by Monday, June 16 so please RSVP to Sara by text, call 434-941-3349 or
email her at buzzandsara@gmail.com.

has our final meeting, June 4th on our current study “Quotidian Mysteries & Women’s Work.
We will take a break until August!

Women’s Bible Study









Your paragraph text

We had an outstanding Youth Sunday on May the 4th! A big thank you to
Casey Wood, Liz Huband and Susie Hubbard for your leadership. Our youth
did an outstanding job…enjoy a few pictures from the day!



Your paragraph text

Dear Church Family,

The joy of music lifts our hearts and enriches our worship — and we need your help to keep
that joy alive!

Singing beautiful music every Sunday is our goal. We’ve been blessed to add talented
singers from Sweet Briar College, helping us perform new exciting and challenging music.
We also bring in small brass ensembles throughout the year to make our special services
even more unforgettable.

Your support of the LeCompte Choir Fund makes all of this possible! Every gift, big or
small, helps us continue to share God’s love through music.
Thank you for helping us make a joyful noise!

The Adult Choir



Just a reminder that we now offer electronic giving. You can give simply by scaning the QR
code to the side or go to our website www.qmpc.org and click the GIVE NOW button at the
top of the page to be taken to our secure site. There is a small fee involved and you will have
the option to cover that fee when you give.

Online Giving Available

Thank You...

to Todd Martin for his generous gift that made it possible to
purchase additional roses for the QMPC Antique Rose Garden.
The roses have been planted and now complete the garden. 

MEMORIALS FOR MAY

given by Shirley Morris
in memory of her mother & mother-in-law for Mother’s Day




